# **OFMC October 2020 Newsletter**

# Member Meeting October 3<sup>rd</sup>

The meeting will be conducted over the PA sound system to accommodate mandatory social distancing. Face coverings are highly recommended. Please, only attend meeting if you are not at high risk and feel safe doing so. We will be discussing a few by-law updates that will be voted on by the membership next month.

### Oct. BOD minutes posted to the web site

## **Flight Line Shade Umbrellas**

Two new shade umbrellas will be available at the flight line. They are beneficial to many pilots but will not be replaced again at the club's expense because of damage caused by neglect. We are asking everyone to keep them closed when not in use regardless of the time of day or your personal flying preference.

### **IMAC Fall Contest**

The field will be closed Oct 10<sup>th</sup> and 11<sup>th</sup>. The field will be used for practice on Friday but will remain open for club members.

#### **2021 Dues Renewals**

We are now accepting 2021 renewal dues payments. Important Note: We are requiring all members to fill out the Membership Renewal Form to update our contact information database prior to processing your 2021 renewal.

This form can be completed online at the OFMC website:

https://www.ocalaflyingmodelclub.com/2021renewalform

Note, all three payment options are available when completing the form online. A PayPal payment link is provided, mail in your check, or pay at a club meeting.

You can also fill in this form which is provided at the field in the main pavilion. Mail it in with your payment or present it with your cash or check payment at the club meetings.

## **Mowing Volunteers Needed**

There are still plenty of mowing days remaining this season. We have openings available on both the zero turn mowing teams or John Deere brush hog and would greatly appreciate the help.

Brush hog mowing volunteers contact Jesse 727-243-3928

Zero turn mowing volunteers contact Paul 352-419-3250

## **Lost Charger**

If anyone found a Pro-Tec Charger at the field, please contact Bill Fuori at (352)-348-8148